
Summer Term Minutes 

 

25/4/25 

The children enjoyed litter picking around the school grounds again! We went 

into the Year R playground this time, focussing on the mud kitchen area. Here 

the children carry out lots of writing activities so we did find some paper that 

needed to be put in the bin to be recycled. 

 

9/5/25 

We talked about all the enrichment days we have shared this year, eg, World 

Religion Day, World Book Day, World Earth Day. We made a set of questions to 

take back to the classes to find out about what the children enjoyed most 

about these events. 

 

22/5/25 

School Council have been busy sorting out the library books again, 

remembering to put them on the shelves alphabetically and placing them with 

the spines facing outwards. There were quite a lot of books in the sorting book 

so we were pleased to complete this task successfully in just 15 minutes! 

 

20/6/25 

We took a walk up to the corner of the school field to look at the saplings. A 

previous School Council had planted them in December 2021 so we were 

interested to see how they were developing. We were pleased to see that 

approximately 20 of the trees are looking healthy with plenty of leaves. This is 

about half of the original saplings. 

 
 


